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August 12,2022 

Dear John Burroughs Families: 

It is with great excitement that I welcome our students and families back to the 2022-
2023 school year! I'm proud to be the principal at John Burroughs this year. I join 
Columbus City Schools with seven years as a school leader. This year promises to be 
filled with exciting learning opportunities that will engage and motivate your students. At 
John Burroughs, we are focusing on providing learning environments that maximize the 
potential for each student's individual success as well as ensuring that each student is 
highly educated, prepared for leadership and service, and empowered for success as a 
citizen in a global community. 

We will kick off the school year with an Ice Cream Social on Monday, August 22nd from 
3:45pm to 4:45pm. During this time, students and parents will have the opportunity to 
meet the teachers, review our school schedule, connect to your child's Clever account, 
and answer any questions you may have. 

The first day of school for students in grades 1-5 will be on Wednesday, August 24th, 
2022. Students can begin arriving at school at 8:30 am, and breakfast will begin at 8:40 
am. At 9:00 am our instructional day begins. 

Kindergarten: The first day of school for students in kindergarten is Monday, August 
29th, 2022. Kindergarten Readiness Assessments which are required prior to entering 
kindergarten will be scheduled from August 24th through August 26th by appointment 
only. Your child's kindergarten teacher will contact you to schedule the appointment. If 
you have not been contacted by Tuesday, August 23rd, please call the school office at 
(614) 365-5923 to schedule an appointment. Your child's assessment will take
approximately 30 minutes. Orientation for kindergarten families will be on their first day,
Monday, August 29th from 9:00 am until 9:30 am. Kindergarten dismissal will be at 3:30
pm. A packet of information including the kindergarten supply list will be provided

during the orientation session.

Pre-School: The first day of pre-school is Thursday, September 8th. You child's pre­
school teacher will be in touch with more information about orientation to be held on 
September 6th and 7th , 2022.

In an effort to have a safe and smooth arrival and dismissal for our students, please 
assist us with the following procedures: 

The Columbus City School District does not discriminate because of race, color, national origin, religion, sex or handicap with regard 
to admission, access, treatment or employment. This policy is applicable in all district programs and activities. 








